
Subject: Re: Meeting With Pastor Raafat Girgis and Raul Claros
From: Raul Claros
Date: 02/29/2016 11:26 AM
To: Wilshire Center BID
CC: rgirgis@immanuelpres.org

Awesome Mike!

Thanks for connecting us.

Wednesday this week works for me.

I'm ope from 10am-2pm.

On Mon, Feb 29, 2016 at 11:05 AM, Wilshire Center BID <mike@wilshirecenter.com> wrote:
Hi Raul,

I wanted to introduce you to Pastor Raafat Girgis. He is the new Pastor at the Immanuel Presbyterian Church (3330
Wilshire).

I would love to schedule a time for us all to meet in person and discuss ways that we can work together to improving the
community.

Please let me know a few options of your availability over the next couple of weeks.

Thank you,
Mike Russell
Wilshire Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
mike@wilshirecenter.com
www.wilshirecenter.com
facebook.com/wilshirecenter
213-487-7003
3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032
Los Angeles, CA 90010

-- 
 
Raul Claros
Deputy
Office of Council President Herb J. Wesson Jr.
1819 S. Western Avenue 
Los Angeles, CA 90006
Phone (323) 733-8233
Fax (323) 733-5833
www.herbwesson.com

  


